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Agenda Item 
Item 6. H. - Education and Outreach 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
The video was premiered at MAWD's night at the movies.  The District sent out a press release the following morning to 

over 500 email addresses.  We received a fair amount of feedback.  The City of Savage asked if they could use it on its local 

television/streaming service and a link was provided to them.  The US Army Corps of Engineers asked if the video was linked 

to a Facebook page for the District.  The Corps was informed that the District does not have a Facebook page, but they were 

also provided a link they could use. 

In addition to the video, the press release announced the formation of a Citizen Advisory Committee (CAC).  We did receive 

an inquiry about that.  Staff is working to form early next year. 

Attachments 
No attachments 

Recommended Action 
No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, December 16, 2020 


